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Firearms 

ORIGINAL TEXT 
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7BThe Government of Canada is committed to combatting gun-related violence and gang activities. To further strengthen 
firearms laws in Canada and to keep communities safe from gun violence, the Government introduced Bill C-71, An Act 
to amend certain Acts and Regulations in relation to firearms, in March 2018. This Bill upholds the commitments the 
Government made to Canadians to enhance background checks and licence verification; standardize existing best 
business practices among retailers; ensure that classification decisions will be made impartially; and bolster safeguards 
related to the transportation of restricted or prohibited firearms, while not impeding the lawful use of firearms. 
Currently, the bill is being considered by Parliament. 

8BAs well, the Government has announced funding of up to $327.6 million over five years, and $100 million annually 
thereafter, to combat gun-related violence and gang activities, including by supporting law enforcement and 
community-led projects focused on prevention. The allocation of these funds has been informed, in part, by 
presentations and discussions at the Summit on Gun and Gang Violence held in Ottawa in March 2018. Beginning in late 
2018, a little over $214 million over five years will be made available to provinces and territories in order to respond to 
their specific needs.   
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9BOur Government is committed to implementing effective measures with respect to firearms that prioritize public safety 
by keeping firearms out of the wrong hands, strengthening measures for firearms safety that are fair and reasonable for 
legal firearms owners and supporting a variety of initiatives that will help reduce gun crime and criminal gang activities. 

10BFurthermore, $51.5 million over five years will be invested in the Canada Border Services Agency to help prevent illegal 
firearms and inadmissible travellers from entering the country. In addition, $34 million will go to enhance the Royal 
Canadian Mounted Police’s capacity to conduct investigations related to the criminal use of firearms as well as to 
provide law enforcement with enhanced access to training, technology and data to keep illicit firearms out of Canada 
and detect and report on criminal gang activities. 
 
The Government will continue working to enhance public safety by taking firearm-related crime seriously, enhancing 
resources allocated to combatting gun-related violence and gang activities and implementing measures to strengthen 
Canada’s firearms laws, while remaining mindful of the needs for law-abiding firearms owners and businesses. 

11BAs part of his mandate to lead an examination of a ban on handguns and assault weapons in Canada, while not impeding 
the lawful use of firearms by Canadians, the Minister of Border Security and Organized Crime Reduction held eight in-
person roundtable sessions across the country in October 2018. Participants included representatives from firearms 
associations, women’s groups, victims’ groups and public health officials, as well as business owners, sport shooters, 
subject-matter experts, academics and community leaders. A summary report on the consultation will be released in 
Spring 2019. 
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